Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2012 3:30 PM

To: '‘Gus.Shuwayhat@thomsonreuters.com'; joe@allterraenv.com
Cc: james@allterraenv.com; nathaniel@allterraenv.com

Subject: RE: 160 Holmes St, Livermore, CA

Gus,

After | am able to review the Request for Closure and the case file, a meeting can be set up. | expect to review the case
file within the next three weeks and will let you know when the review is completed.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Gus.Shuwayhat@thomsonreuters.com [mailto:Gus.Shuwayhat@thomsonreuters.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2012 11:11 AM

To: joe@allterraenv.com; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: james@allterraenv.com; nathaniel@allterraenv.com

Subject: RE: 160 Holmes St, Livermore, CA

Jerry, thanks for your time. We understand how busy you are... but my father and | would like to request and attend this
meeting.

Thanks for the special attention.

Gus.

From: Joe Mangine [mailto:joe@allterraenv.com]

Sent: Monday, April 09, 2012 11:32 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Shuwayhat, Ghassan (Legal); James Allen; Nathaniel Allen
Subject: 160 Holmes St, Livermore, CA

Jerry,

We would like to schedule a meeting with you regarding the current status of the environmental project at the
subject property. Specifically, we want to discuss our Low-Risk Case Closure Evaluation submitted earlier this
year and recent groundwater verification monitoring data. Is it possible to meet in the morning during the week
of April 23? Please let us know which day(s) works best for you.

Thanks,

Joe

Joe Mangine, PG



Environmental Division Manager
Allterra Environmental, Inc.
207-B McPherson Street

Santa Cruz, CA 95060
831.425.2608



